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The Brandeis Judaic Studies Journal is grateful to many people and
institutions.

Sylvia Fuks Fried, editorial director of Brandeis University Press and
executive director of the Tauber Institute for the Study of European Jewry, is a
constant support and resource. She is quick to offer insight, guidance, and
everything else in between.

The Journal is indebted to the Brandeis Library, which hosts the journal,
especially University Librarian Matthew Sheehy; Brian Meuse, who helped us
navigate our OJS website, and the ISSN process; Mark Paris; and Annie
Harrison.

A sincere thanks to our sponsors who have made it possible to print the
journal: the Tauber Institute for the Study of European Jewry; The Near Eastern
Judaic Studies Department of Brandeis University; the Jack, Joseph, and Morton
Mandel Center for Studies in Jewish Education; the Hadassah-Brandeis Institute;
the Schusterman Center for Israel Studies; the Office of the President; and the
Brandeis Humanities Fellowship.

We extend our appreciation to President Ron Liebowitz, Bill O’Reilly,
Stewart Uretsky, Sam Solomon, Angelito Santos, Steve Monti, Beth Fong, and
many others, all of whom have made this journal possible.

While this journal is not officially affiliated with the Near Eastern and Judaic
Studies Department, it is honored to have the continued support of its faculty,
including Professor Jon Levisohn, Professor Eugene Sheppard, and, of course,
Administrator Joanne Arnish.

Thanks to all the professors who have historically nominated student papers
for publication, especially Professors Jonathan Sarna and Sharon Rivo. And, of
course, we thank all the other professors at Brandeis who have encouraged and
enabled their students to write outstanding works, especially Professors David
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Katz, Ilana Szobel, Alexander Kaye, and Bernadette Brooten. We are also
grateful to Professor Daniel Breen for his time and expertise.

An enormous thanks to our staff for their hard work and dedication—Senior
Editor Abigael Good, Editors Doron Polentsky, Dov Ratner, and Micahel
Schwartz, and Website manager Jesse Rips. The cover of this journal was
designed by Natalia Wiater, to whom we are forever grateful.

The past editorial team always demonstrated a willingness to assist no matter
the task. A particular thanks to Madeleine Cahn and Benjy Schwartz for their
constant guidance and support. Your dedication to the journal is inspiring; the
publishing of this third issue is impossible without you both.

The journal reserves its deepest appreciation to its readers. Your desire to
explore these difficult yet enriching pieces is motivating and serves as a model
for us all on our individual journeys for truth.

Joshua Hopen, Editor in Chief


